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【 Connecting institutions 】 【 Comments 】 
Kyushu University Hospital (Japan), Nagasaki University 
(Japan), Kitakyushu Municipal Medical Center (Japan), Saga 
University (Japan), Sasebo City General Hospital (Japan), 
Kurume St. Mary's Hospital (Japan), Kagoshima University 
(Japan), University of Occupational and Environmental Health 
(Japan), Fukuoka Red Cross Hospital (Japan) 
 

This videoconference aims to improve and standardize the 
technique of colorectal robotic surgery for young 
colorectal surgeons in Kyushu. Two case presentations 
were given by Kurume St. Mary’s hospital and Kagoshima 
University. This conference is expected to be a good 
opportunity for institutions in Kyushu to discuss and learn 
colorectal robotic surgery. The next conference will be 
held in September. 

  
Monitor shows connected sites. Dr. Nagayoshi(lt.) was a chair. 
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A presented slide. A presented movie of surgery. 
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Discussion using JoinView. Teleconference view at Kyushu University Hospital. 
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